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Celebrating 50 Years 
 
This year we are celebrating 50 years of serving 
our members.  None of this would be possible if 
it were not for you.  The Board of Directors,   
Supervisory Committee, and Staff would like to 
say THANK YOU to all of our members for      
allowing us to serve you.  We look forward to 
your continued support for the years to come 
and beyond! 

Credit Union Newsletter  Winter 2015 

Member Feedback 

5 
YEARS 

SERVING 

OUR 

MEMBERS 
1965-2015 



Breast Cancer Awareness  
During the month of October, Consumers had the privilege of showing support for those  suffering from breast 

cancer.   

In recent years statistic shows that 186,467 have been diagnosed  with breast cancer.  Of that number, 41,116 women have 

died from this disease. 

Although any woman ( and in rare cases, men) are susceptible to contracting breast cancer, scientist have figure our way to 
lower the risk of falling prey to this disease..  Just to name a few: 

 Maintain a healthy weight. 

 Limit the amount of alcohol that you drink 

 Avoid using hormone replacement     therapy (HRT), or find out the risks and benefits  of HRT and if it is right for you. 

 Remain physically active by getting    regular exercise. 

Information taken from  www.cdc.gov/cancer/breast 

Staff Support 

For more information on how you can 

raise awareness or if you would like more 

information about breast cancer visit the 

following websites or call the phone   

numbers listed below. 

 

Center for Disease Control and       

Prevention 

1-800-CDC-INFO or www.cdc.gov/cancer 

 

National Cancer Institute 

1-800-4-cancer or www.cancer.gov 

 

American Cancer Society 

1800-ACS-2345 or 

www.cancer.org  

New Look, Same Great Service 
 

We have undergone a small cosmetic change to the en-
trance of our credit union.  

 
Now ATM access will be easier than ever.   

 
We’re sure you will like the new look. 

 
 24 hours 7 days a week ATM access 
 Well-lit and safe location 
 Convenient  
 Free ATM withdrawals [For members] 



 
 
October was also Cyber Security Awareness Month.  To help protect your private information,    
follow these tips. 

 Be cautious of unknown Wi-Fi networks– Hackers can create Wi-Fi networks with the sole   

purpose to steal your personal information. 

 Refrain from  opening suspicious emails– Hackers can pose as someone you may know to try 

to gain private information.  If you are not expecting a certain type of email, DO NOT OPEN IT! 

 Be careful of social media– Don’t upload any private information you  don’t want public. 

Warbasse Nursery School  and Staff 

Halloween At Consumers  
The staff at Consumers was happy to  

provide a safe place for almost 100 of our 
neighborhood children to trick or treat.  Hope 

you enjoy the pictures!! 

“I think the credit union did a really 
great thing for our kids.”  

-H.G. 

 

Cyber Security 



Contact Us 

Give us a call for more information 

about our services and products  

Consumers Federal Credit Union 
425 Neptune Ave 

Brooklyn, NY 11224 
 

(718)266-2204 

customerservice@consumersfcu.org 

Visit us on the web at 

www.consumersfcu.org 

Consumers FCU 

A Message from the CEO 

Dear Members,                 

Our tag line “Serving Our Membership Since 1965” makes 
us proud to have the privilege of serving our loyal       
members and their families for the past 50 years.  As we 
embark on a new year which commemorates our 50th    
anniversary, we would like to express our gratitude to our 
valued members and let you know that we are here to 
meet your needs quickly and efficiently.  We look forward 
to seeing all of you at the 50th Anniversary Celebration to 
be held at  Gargiulo’s Restaurant located in Brooklyn, NY 
in June (details to follow).  Wishing you and your family a 
healthy and prosperous 2015.  

Sincerely,  

Stephen Jacoby  

Chief Executive Officer 

2015 Scheduled Holiday Closing 

January 1st- News Year’s Day 

January 19th– Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

February 16th– Presidents’ Day 

May 25th– Memorial Day  

July 3rd– Independence Day (Observed) 

September 7th– Labor Day  

October 12th– Columbus Day 

November 11th- Veterans Day  

November 26th– Thanksgiving Day 

November 27th- Day After Thanksgiving 

December 25th– Christmas Day 

Thank you and your staff for the smooth and  

professional (Loan)  closing …, it is appreciated” 

-D.S. 

Member Feedback 
“I always get courteous, fast, and professional  
service” 

               - R.K. 

Board of Directors 

Marvin Bader, Marla Cohen, Robert Rowe,   

Stephen Jacoby, Martin Starr, Paul Chu,  and    

Jonathan Rose 

 

Supervisory Committee 

Adekola Akano, Michael Lotz,  and  Martin Starr 


